September 2006 Meeting

This month’s meeting was held September 21st at Mike's Hobby Shop in

Carrollton. There were 8 in attendance, including Don Sevcik and Chuck Manhoff, who subsequently
joined the club. President Chris Vanderhbilt was not present due to work-connected travel.

Ralph Snow reported $3611.92 in the club treasury as of September 20th.

Greg Judy reported that Flying Models magazine considered that the contribution they made last year to
provide the Randy Randolph event trophy was intended to be sufficient to support the award of the
trophy in future years. In other words, once their name was on the trophy they did not recognize any
further responsibility. That is alesson learned for us.

Greg reported the purchase of a new bull horn for use at flying events.

Ralph agreed to check with the Dallas RC Club to verify that a porta-potty would be in place for the Fly-
In. Ralph will also purchase paper tags for use in identifying the radio transmitters.

Greg brought his entry in the Randy Randolph event. The model is a Randy Randolph “ Neighvion’
design, which Greg has finished to resemble his father’ s full scale Navion airplane.

Ralph showed the members his recently purchased McLeod Balsa Stripper, which he has found to be a
superior tool.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:35 pm.

Ralph Snow, Secretary/Treasurer



